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3.3.2011
Senate Inquiry
To Committee Secretary

Dear Sir, Madam

As a consumer | am concerned about the milk price war between Coles and Woolworths.
Prior to deregulation we had a strong, healthy dairy industry in Queensland.

As a consumer, regarding the above, it will only get worse. Making it virtually impossible
to continue to make a living and remain viable for the DAIRY FARMER.

Sincerely

Carol Neil





